
Proposed Revisions to the Data Enabled Forms Standard 
(March 21, 2006) 

As we discussed during the vendor fair this past December, we will be revising the data enabled 
form standard in the following areas: 

1.) Accommodate the filing of one overall PDF that encompasses all relevant official 
forms. As a result, the data enabled form standard will be updated so all field names are unique 
across all forms and where the same data values appear on more than one form, the field name 
will be the same across all forms. For example: 

a. Data Field: Form Name will be different for each form… 

i. b1.form.name, b5.form.name, etc… 

b. Data Field: Debtor Name will be the same across all relevant forms 

i. Debtor.LastName[1] for all fields 

2.) Allow for overflow data to be displayed on a continuation sheet, where applicable, 
with the associated data tags. We would like to discuss possible options during the conference 
call on March 28, 2006. 

3.) Correct minor typographical errors as well as replace spaces with missing 
underscores. 

We will not be pursuing any changes to the format of the name and address fields as previously 
discussed during the December 2005 meeting. 

Please let us know on the call if you have any other suggested changes. Thank you for your 
assistance. 


